
I want to express my support for the passage of the HB2927 Bill that is currently under consideration.  I 
am convinced that the one person-one vote is the most logical and fair way to elect those that represent 
us. 
Our country has changed and those changes need to be reflected in our our country is governed. 
 
Thank you 
Sharon Barthmaier 
Portland, Oregon 

 


